
NOVEMBER 
NEWSLETTER

 Men's 
Meeting

We hosted a local 
men's meeting in 
our home.  It was a 
lovely time of 
fellowship and the 
Word.  Our 
churrasco was 
utilized for the first 
time and we had the 
cutest little 
"varones" ever 
hanging out on the 
hammocks.
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Dear Brothers and Sisters in 
Christ,

November found us in the back 
of a Jeep journeying from a 
countryside funeral back to the 
city.  Although uncomfortable, 
we found joy in the comeraderie 
of the local pastors and the fact 
that we were able to provide 
comfort in a very sad situation. 

 It is the first time that the Santa 
Cruz district has experienced the 
death of a pastor's wife.  Her 
children cried all over us.  We 
prayed over them and the sweet 
presence of God entered that 
tiny countryside church.   

These are the moments that 
make our journey worth the 
effort.    We were able to provide 
support and share the strength 
of the Lord to those in need.

Thank you for continuing to 
partner with us to help the 
churches and be a light to souls 
in South America.

Brad and Lorinda Litke
AIMers to Bolivia

Thanksgiving

                                                           @salyluzmissions on FB and Instagram                                           

We hosted a Thanksgiving dinner 
in our home.  Pictured are the 
Marses (missionaries), the Alvises 
(local pastors) and our family.  We 
also had several neighbors stop 
by to eat and visit.  



Prayer Requests:
IMMIGRATION: While Brad and Lorinda 
have visas and another document we had 
to have called a "carnet", we are still 
struggling with visas for the children.  We 
think we will be able to go back to 
immigration this week to finalize, but we 
have been back several times and they 
always ask for "one more thing".  Please 
pray that the visa situation resolves sooner 
rather than later!

TRYSTON: Sadly for us, Tryston is 
returning to the States at the beginning of 
January.  Pray for a smooth transition for 
him, as he navigates an entirely new world 
after 5 months in South America.  He has 
expressed his thankfulness for his time 
here and returns with a fresh perspective.  
He has mentioned that he now believes 
every young person should spend some 
time in missions work!

Piano Class for Locals
Our first piano class will end in December.  We are pleased with the 
progress of our students.  Some students will likely continue to a more 
advanced class in the new year.  One of our students, who doesn't even 
have a keyboard of his own, worked to learn all of his major scales and 
played them from memory this week in class.   Several students are now 
able to play worship songs and have learned many chords.

We have been asked and are discussing with the local pastors about 
providing more district music training in the new year as well.   This will 
likely involve traveling to churches that are further out of the city to 
provide training.

Fiesta en los cielos!
We are celebrating with one of our 
students who made the decision to be 
baptized in her local church this 
month!  So happy for her!  

Thankyou!
We couldn't do this without your 
support.  Thank you for your 
financial sacrifices, for those who 
text and call us, and for keeping 
us continually in your prayers!


